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Christopher Mark,
Superintendent,
Grounds and Vehicles,
University of Guelph
Dear Chris:

I would like to thank you for the opportunity of speaking to your
group. The Association is remakable in their interest and
knowledgability. I was surprised and pleased to be asked substantive
questions; this happens all too rarely, as many groups seem to be shy
in questioning a speaker.

I hope to return to the area, and spend some time at Guelph; it has
been a Mecca for sports turf long before the States was doing much
in that regard.
Thank you again.

Very truly yours,
Judith Ferguson Gockel
President, Agri-Systems of Texas, Inc.
Tomball, Texas 77375

Attention: Mr. Michael Bladon

I thought I would take the liberty to enclose a list of publications that
are produced by Cushman Manufacturing:

Thatch and Compaction,
Lawn Aeration,
Lawn Overseeding

I will forward the information from our offices.
Yours very truly,

Dick Raycroft, Field Sales Manager
G.C. Duke Equipment Ltd.
1184 Plains Road East,
Burlington, Ontario L7S 1W6

THE TURFGRASS SPECIALISTS

Equipment for professional
turf maintenance NORMAN ROTHWELL

~tliwe{[ .SeedsLimited

P.O. BOX 511,
UNDSAV, ONTARIO K9V 4S5

Telephone 705-324-9591
Fax 705-324-0882

George Bannerman Bruce Calhoun

41 Kelfield Street
Rexdale, Ontario M9W 5A3

Tel: 416-247-7875 • Fax:416-24 7-6540
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WELCOME
NEW MEMBERS

Richard Hill
Cityof Toronto Parks


